
How the Consumer Duty can transform 
responses to economic abuse 
The new Consumer Duty (confirmed in Financial Conduct Authority ‘FCA’ 
publications PS 22/9 and FG 22/5) sets higher standards of consumer 
protection across financial services, and requires firms to put their consumers’ 
needs first, with a particular emphasis on treatment of consumers with 
characteristics of vulnerability or who may be at a greater risk of harm. This 
provides financial services firms with an opportunity to transform their 
response to economic abuse.  

 

 

 

https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/policy/ps22-9.pdf
https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/finalised-guidance/fg22-5.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Consumer Duty and vulnerable consumers  

 
 

  



 

Outcomes for vulnerable consumers and links to economic abuse  
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https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/finalised-guidance/fg21-1.pdf
https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/finalised-guidance/fg21-1.pdf
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How SEA can support firms meeting the Duty   
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https://healthcareandprotection.com/timpson-appeals-for-protection-industry-to-root-out-economic-abuse-in-life-cover/
https://healthcareandprotection.com/timpson-appeals-for-protection-industry-to-root-out-economic-abuse-in-life-cover/
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mailto:Laure.garrett@survivingeconomicabuse.org.uk


 



 

  

 


